
 
National Theme: From Our Roots to Our Branches Extending Service to Our Veterans 

Department Theme: United in Service for Veterans 
 

 
APRIL 15th is the deadline for year-end reports!  
 
 This is the way to highlight your Auxiliary’s accomplishments for 2024-2025. I look forward 
to reading all the great things that have made a significant difference with community 
organizations across the great state of South Dakota. Be sure to indicate all the ways your 
Auxiliary showed dedication by enhancing the lives of others. 
 
Don’t forget partnering projects like: 

• Local projects like Habitat for Humanity or helping get the city or community park 
ready for spring & summer activities. 

• Assisting area shut-ins with Meals on Wheels, transportation or shopping by 
volunteering your time. 

• Helping out at a local animal shelter. 
• Checking in folks at local firefighter training (such as CPR training) or police training 

(child safety). 
• Partnering with local food bank or distributions. 

 
Make sure you have posted active photos on your Facebook or website page. If you have 
video clips, post them too! Make sure to thank the organization you partnered with for 
allowing your members to participate. Make both your members and the organization feel 
appreciated. 
 
AGAIN – Year-End Reports are due to me by April 15th. 
 
Feel free to call or email if you have any questions. Thank you for serving our Veterans. 
 
Department Chairman 
Nancy Worth, PO Box 47, Piedmont SD 57769   nworth@rushmore.com 
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